

EAST LYME PUBLIC SCHOOLS

P.O. Box 220 • East Lyme, Connecticut 06333 • (860) 739-3966 • Fax (860) 739-1215

Jeffrey R. Newton Superintendent of Schools

Amy Drowne
Assistant Superintendent of
Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment

Kimberly Davis
Director of
Student Services

Maryanna Stevens, CPA Director of Finance, Marketing, and Growth Management

February 24, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

After discussion and a unanimous decision by the Board of Education at their meeting this past Monday, February 22, 2021, Deb Roselli Kelly has officially been appointed as Principal of East Lyme High School.

Mrs. Kelly has done an outstanding job as the Interim Principal during the course of this school year. She has led staff and students through what has been a turbulent year, while maintaining a steady course that continues to support all individuals across our great high school. Mrs. Kelly has demonstrated outstanding leadership skills, and I have the utmost confidence that she will lead our high school in continued excellence well into the future.

Mrs. Kelly has been a staff member of East Lyme High School for the past twenty years. She has been a counselor, an assistant principal, and now principal. She has a strong history and understanding of the building culture, while also possessing a strong vision for the future. I know she is very excited about the opportunity to continue to work with staff, students, and our parent community moving forward.

Please join me in officially welcoming Mrs. Kelly to the role of Principal of East Lyme High School.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey R. Newton

Superintendent of Schools

JN:jc